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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product safety notice: 

Description Lot # and Exp Date UPC 
LETSGETCHECKED HME PERHLTH 
TST 

5036 06/30/19; 4996 06/30/19; 
4946 06/30/19; 4945 06/30/19 73585013271 

LETSGETCHECKED HOME STD TST 
5881 12/31/19; 5879 12/31/19; 
5119 06/30/19; 5118 06/30/19; 
5117 06/30/19; 4986 06/30/19 

73585013270 

Privapath Diagnostics is issuing a field safety notice for the above items/lots due to a potential 
for blood leakage due to a hole/damage at the base of the tube which could result in leaked 
samples. This notice is issued to the retail/pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping 
November 2018. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


